
Rosebud Newsletter: Issue 42 ——————————————————————— Tuesday, 1st September 2020 

NEWS FROM THE  
ROSEBUD CENTRE  

Summer of (virtual) fun! 

Despite moving all our workshops online we have had so much 

fun during our summer workshop, we have been busy creating 

new dish’s  of food, a lot more arts and craft, virtual games and 

more drama and movement. Read on to find out more! 
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Recent Workshops & Events @ Rosebud 

Weaving Together 

A big thank you to GDIF (and partners) for the amazing weaving 

workshop over the summer, both rosebud girls and staff  enjoyed 

this experience. We hope to have many more collaborations 

again in the future.  

We have had a blast in our performing arts session we have 

acted many roles and character. We also introduced a music 

workshops to keep the girls busy and  occupied. 

Performing Arts 
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Recent Workshops & Events @ Rosebud 

Cookery 

Our summer cookery has been an amazing experience we 

have had a great time creating new and amazing dishes, 

many of were our first time. We unlocked a new skill we will     

forever be grateful for. 

Virtual Fun and Games 

During personal development which we named  virtual fun and 

games over the summer was very fun and educational, we 

have learnt so much on how to keep safe street either. 
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Carnival Preparation and Party! 

In preparation of the carnival we had a series of arts and craft 

workshops where we made various designs such as mask, hats as 

well as adding extra  accessorise onto it for instance paint, glitter 

and feather’s.   

Carnival Party 

Our party was amazing and we could not have had without our 

amazing Rosebud girls, staff and parents for always supporting 

us. 
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Thank You! 

A 
s the days 

start to 

c o u n t 

down so 

does my time at Rose-

bud, it has been a 

pleasure to have not 

only worked at rose-

bud but   also attend-

ed as a Rosebud girl 

myself. Rosebud has 

always been a place I 

could call a home and 

I’m grateful for all the wonderful people I met along the way, I have really 

enjoyed my time at the organisation especially knowing you will always 

have some to talk to and best advise. 

Rosebud has really helped me boost my confidence, make new friends as 

well as gain some new and amazing skills, an I will advise any and every-

one take advantage of the amazing service provide by the agnation as 

well as enjoying every moment of it!.  

W 
e will like to say thank you to all the Rosepetal and 

Rosebud girls, staff and facilitators, and parents 

who joined us this year   during our summer pro-

gramme we could not have done it      without 

you, regardless off everything happening around us we are grate-

ful for all the support we received over the summer as well as over 

the last 4-5 months leading up to the summer. We hope to see 

you all again after the summer when we introduce new work-

shops on zoom. Do not hesitate to contact us if you or someone 

else would like to get involved.  

Farewell to Mariam, our youth-worker-in-training! 
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